From: Kai Moldenschardt-Bird |

Sent: 08 December 2022 10:18

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning Application 07/12/2023 - 2022/4505/P
Sir/Madam

159a - Retail Unit - Intended Use
Does Kentish Town really need a Massage Parlour? No further comment.
Yours faithfully

Kai Moldenschardt-Bird (Mrs)



